
 

 
 
 

Date Posted: April 5, 2024 Until: June 30, 2024 

CLUB ADVISORY 
NO. 15-2024 

 

Kindly note that the Palmer Course will 

be closed on Mondays and/or 

Tuesdays throughout the remainder of 

this month, April, and the upcoming 

months, as we focus on resolving the 

contamination of greens.  

 

We apologize for the inconvenience 

and appreciate your understanding 

and support during this period. 

 

Thank you. 


